
From: Cadenasso, Eugene 
Sent: 11/5/2013 10:04:45 AM 
To: Redacted 

Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: 11/5/13 meeting to discuss Stanpac SP-7 Pipeline, with PG&E and Chevron 

Redacte 
d 

I think you know this, but just want to make sure. The meeting is at the State Building at 455 
Golden Gate Ave (across from the Federal Bldg) on the 7th floor. Go through security and take 
the elevator to the 7th floor. This is the Energy Division's temporary home while they are 

SB GT&S 0439615 


